

FEDERATED WOMEN'S INSTITUTES OF ONTARIO

An Organization for Personal Growth and Community Action

January 22, 2001

Mrs. Eileen Brydges Secretary Burnstown Women's Institute RR 1 Renfrew ON K7V 3Z4

Dear Members:

It is with great pleasure that I offer my congratulations and thanks to the Burnstown Women's Institute as it celebrates 90 years of service to women, families and communities.

I commend each of you for the vital role played in enriching the lives of the people you and our organization touch. Your accomplishments are a result of hard work and dedication.

The success of any organization is the representation of it's members...Burnstown Women's Institute members have represented us

Please accept my best wishes as you celebrate your past achievements.

Sincerely yours,

Christine Reaburn President, FWIO

Christine Realment

CR/hr

Provincial Office 7382 Wellington Rd. 30 RR 5, Guelpb, Ontario N1H 6J2 Phone: (519) 836-3078 Fax: (519) 836-9456